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Tickets are now available for the eighth edition of the Sainsbury’s School Games, which is being held at
Sheffield’s Ponds Forge International Sports Centre, September 13-15, 2013.

Athletes involved in the table tennis event are entitled to two complimentary tickets for one day of the
competition while additional tickets can be purchased from the School Games website or ticket hotline: 0114 256
5567.

More information can be found at the link below and there are further details about the table tennis players
selected for this year’s event here.
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